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4th January 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Football Match  

 

Your child has been selected to play Football against Fittleworth C of E Primary 

School on Wednesday 11th January during the school day from 2pm to 3pm.  The 

match will be played here so you are welcome to come and watch if you wish. 

 

We have our own school football kit for your child to wear.  Please could you 

ensure that your child brings the following:- 

 

 Football boots 

 

 Shin pads are essential as children will be wearing studs 

 

 Water bottle 

 

 Appropriate clothing for the day  

 

 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable match. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 

Headteacher 
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